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RE: Freedom of Information Request 201718 / 095 – Software Update

Your Query Date of Request June 2017

The interim chief executive of NHS Digital has confirmed the NHS was aware of the threat posed by the
security flaw in outdated Windows operating systems on April 24 and issued an update intended to plug
the hole on April 25. NHS Digital then sent out a bulletin on April 28 reminding IT staff to apply the
update.

Can you tell me when, if ever, you installed the update?

Response

NHS Digital does not have jurisdiction in Scotland, therefore this update was not shared with NHS
Orkney.


